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Go to https://connect.mheducation.com. 
Enter the email address and password used to 
set up your account. If you are unsure of your 
account information, try the ‘Forgot password?’ 
link or contact your Learning Technology 
Representative.  
 
The first page is your My Courses page. Any 
newly copied courses will be at the top of your 
page and note ‘NEW’ to the left of the course 
name.  

 
 
If you want to rename the course you can do 
that by clicking on the course options menu, 
the box with three vertical dots. Select edit 
course details, and make your changes.  

 
 
Similarly, edit the section name and access 
other section options by clicking the box with 
the 3 vertical dots in the section box.  

 

Clicking the Connect course section name will 
take you to the section dashboard. 

 
The dashboard contains 4 course management 
widgets – Section Performance, Section 
Information, Assignment Overview and Course 
Materials. Note that with a copied course you 
will need to review the assignment dates to 
align with your syllabus.  
 
 

   
The tabs in the upper left of the page are links 
to a dedicated course assignments page, a 
Library page for Instructor Resources, a 
Performance tab for reports, access to Polling 
and a link to notes regarding the latest 
releases of Connect.  
 
You can also visit the tips and tutorials menu 
on the right-hand side of the Connect site to 
find more guides and videos about tools in your 
Connect course. 
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